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The Clearwater Underground Water Conservation District (CUWCD) will hold a public
hearing and consider adopting the proposed update with revisions to the District
Groundwater Management Plan at 1:30 p.m., October 11, 2023, at the District Office
located at 700 Kennedy Court, Belton, Texas. Copies of the revised Management Plan are
available for review at the CUWCD District Office Building and on the CUWCD website
at https://www.cuwed.org. Contact the CUWCD at 254/933-0120 for additional
information.

Dated: September 20, 2023

By: (g)d P 4 &iﬁ-\m___
Dirk Aaron

General Manager
Clearwater Underground Water Conservation District




